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Carrier Notification 
SN91085268 
 
Date:  December 8, 2005 
 
To:  All Interconnection Services Customers 
 
Subject: All Interconnection Services Customers – (Business/Operational Process) – 
 Introducing a Redesign of the BellSouth Interconnection Services Web site 
 (External, Customer Facing) 
 
This is to advise that, on or before Friday, December 30, 2005, BellSouth will launch a redesigned 
BellSouth Interconnection Services (ICS) customer Web site, located at:  
 

http://interconnection.bellsouth.com/  
 
The changes to the new Web site are intended to enhance usability for ICS customers by improving 
organization and navigability.  The site features a new look and feel for ICS, one that will make it easier 
to locate content as quickly as possible.  The site also features a new search tool powered by Google 
that improves search performance dramatically, making it easier to find the content users need. 
 
These changes are intended to improve the customers’ online experience by enabling them to conduct 
business with BellSouth ICS in a more efficient manner.  
 
Questions or comments concerning the redesign may be submitted to the Interconnection Services 
Web Development Group at icsweb@bellsouth.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY PAT FINLEN FOR KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore – Director 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
 
 


